
4/24/11 Site Update

Written by Coyt Barringer
Sunday, 24 April 2011 16:54 - 

Hello Everyone, 

The X-Labs website is currently undergoing some improvements, so if things on the site
seem weird or different over the next week or two it is all normal. I am currently working on
improving the content and layout of the site. The bad spam problem should now be over due to
the addition of the re-captcha I added in the account creation form. 

It would be great if everyone could take a look at the updated content via the links on the left
side of the page. I will be adding more content mainly to the X4 UAV page. Please let me know
if any X-Labs members are interested in writing content. 

We are making great progress as a club, lets keep up the good work! 

Thanks, 

Coyt Barringer 

  

 1 / 1


